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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 11:56 AM
To: jfmillerXL5@hotmail.com
Subject: 1255 Thomas Avenue

Hello Mr. Miller, 
 
I want to inform you that the clean-up assessment for your property regarding the mattress issue which 
was done by City on March 20, 2024 is being deleted per the hearing oƯicer’s recommendation to the 
City Council, due to lack of documentation from the City’s contractor showing that the work done was 
actually done.  No further action is needed from you.   This will go to City Council on August 28 for final 
adoption. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


